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Pupils of the Week 

7G Ruby—For a mature attitude 

7J 
Tiarna—For having a positive and mature 
attitude to starting at a new school 

7L 
Richard—For showing great manners across 
the school day 

8J 
Emrah—For an excellent positive and 
punctual start to the new term 

8R 
Joshua—For cutting his food independently 
at lunch 

9A 
Marwa—For being calm in the dining hall 
and during transitions 

Y9 
Tahira—For having a great first week at 
Highshore 

10R Kwabena—For excellent work in PE 

10RM 
Naieem—For setting in well and working 
well with his classmates 

11C Charley—For engaging during lessons 

Y11 
Zahra—For listening and following 
instructions 

12C Ka-Sing—For excellent communication 

12L 
Bobby—For trying new foods this week and 
enjoying them 

Y12 
Adam—For having an amazing start to the 
new term 

13K Amy—For settling in well to her new class 

13L Aleasha—For coming into school on time 

14R Macha—For adapting to changes in school 

14S 
Ryley—For returning to school with a 
positive attitude 

Star of the Week 

Joshua 9A—For positive communication 
using AAC 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Welcome back and a warm welcome to our new families. We 
are looking forward to getting to know all our new pupils and 
families over the next few weeks. Our weekly newsletter is a 
great way of keeping in touch with what’s happening at 
Highshore. If you would like the newsletter to be emailed to you 
please contact Nick Clark: nclark@highshore.southwark.sch.uk 

 

We’ve had a positive start to the new term. Our Year 7 pupils 
are settling in quickly and are very confident young people. We 
have a new school caterer: Nourish and are keen to hear 
feedback from young people and from colleagues as to the 
quality of meals. We want our pupils to have the best possible 
lunch. Breakfast club starts again on Tuesday and after school 
clubs start on Monday 19th September. 

 

Please sign and  return one copy of our home school 
agreement which will come home to you this evening. 

 

Nicky Rolfe, our new advice worker starts in post on Monday. 
She will be available to support you with matters outside of 
school such as travel applications/ DLA/ Freedom passes. For 
any matters in school your class teacher is your first point of 
contact. If you are at all concerned about any matter please do 
get in touch with us so that we can try to help. 

 

The first meeting of the parent group takes place on Monday via 
zoom at 11am. We are looking forward to holding more events 
onsite as the term progresses. 

 

Have a good weekend, 

 

Eileen 

We were shocked and saddened to hear 

of the death of Her Majesty the Queen 

yesterday. We have shared this with 

young people today and will hold a      

special assembly next week to remember 

her long life.  
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